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A RIBBON CUTTING CEREMONY FOR KOCH PARK AQUATIC 

CENTER TO TAKE PLACE THURSDAY, MAY 23RD AT 2:00 PM

 

The City of Florissant is proud to announce the opening of Koch Park Aquatic Center. The 

Ribbon Cutting Ceremony will be held on Thursday, May 23rd at 2:00 pm at Koch Park located 

at 315 Howdershell Rd. This project for Koch Park sits right behind the newly renovated JFK 

Center. 

Thanks to the hard work of Jost Construction and Westport Pools for making this project 

possible. City staff has also been working very hard in so many ways to get this pool opened.  

This 10 million dollar general obligation bond passed under “Proposition A” adding a small tax 

for residents. This has been a long time in the making and we are very excited to show this 

beautiful Aquatic Center off to our residents. Providing modern and upgraded aquatic 

recreational facilities enhances the overall desirability of Florissant as a great place to live and 

raise a family. It will also directly contribute to the health and wellness for users of all ages. 

The pool will be open for business starting on May 25th.  
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